
Gordon D Hebb - NSAC/DAL, merger

From:

	

"joann culgin" <culgin@1ive .ca>
To :

	

<legc.office@gov .ns.ca>
Date:

	

10 May 2012 8:44 PM
Subject : NSAC/DAL merger

I am writing in concern to the legislature being presented this week dealing with the transfer of NSA C

employees to DAL . As a long time employee I would like to state that I do not appreciate the lack o f
concern the government seems to have for us . We were told and promised many things that are not

present in the new legislation and then given no time to read and voice our concerns. What is the
hurry if the actual transfer date is not until September 1, 2012 . Due too the fact that my job does not
allow me to leave and run to Halifax on a moments notice I am sending this email to voice m y
concerns . thank you for your time Joann Culgin 20 year NSAC employee


